
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

16. BOARD MEMBERS’ COMMUNITY UPDATE  
 
 Members were provided with an opportunity to give a brief update on community contact, in line with 

the Board’s Objective No. 2:  “To ensure local people’s needs are being represented”. 
 
 The Board resolved to support the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee’s recommendation 

to the Council that a letter of condolence be sent to the residents of Beslan in Russia. 
 
 


